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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Half Term 
 

Monday 28 Oct 
-  

Friday 1 Nov 
  

End of Term 
 

Friday 20th December 
1.30pm 

 

SUPERSTARS 
 
 
 

 
 

Elm  Iqra  
Pine  Rashad 
Cherry Yunus 
Holly  Riyad 
Maple Munir 
Willow Isabella 
Palm  Arhaan 
Banyan Firdaus 
Olive  Ethan 
Cedar Imran 
Mahogany Ibraheem 
Eucalyptus Yaqub 
Sequoia Richie 

 
Well done Superstars 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Pakeman Culture Day 

Last week, the children celebrated Culture Day by coming to school 
dressed in clothing which represented their cultures.  Many brought 
in traditional foods to share with their classes. They also celebrated 
by listening to music from around the world and sharing interesting 
facts about the different countries and cultures our families come 
from. It was a fantastic day of learning and celebrating diversity! 
Thanks to Zehra for organising this great day for our families. 

 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 Attendance and Punctuality  

Year 
Grou

p 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

EYFS 
& KS1 

 
Palm Class 

 
Early Years 

 

KS2  
Under 96%  
attendance 

 
Cedar Class 
Olive Class 

Most   
Improved 

 

 
Under 96% 
attendance 

 
No  

improvement 

Stone Age Art 
 
Children in Year 3 and 4 created fantastic cave paintings for their Stone Age topic.  They used 
both watercolours and charcoal to explore ancient artistic techniques. Their work showcased 
great creativity and a strong understanding of the theme. Well done everyone. 
 

Little Feet - Physio drop in sessions (Bright Start) 
 
Is your child under 5?   Do you have concerns with their hips or legs? 
 
See a physiotherapist at any of the Little Feet Physio drop in         
sessions for screening and advice.   There is no need to book. 

Phone Children's Centre/Physiotherapy admin:  020 3316 1971 as 
dates may be subject to change.  
 
See the link for current available dates:  Little Feet Drop In Sessions 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

Bright Start -  Islington 
 
Islington Council offers a variety of resources and services to 
support healthy eating for children under 5. Visit the Bright Start 
Islington information page to learn more about: 
 
· How to join a Family Kitchen programme: Get inspiration for 

creating delicious and nutritious meals your little one will love. 
 
· Local children's centres and support groups: Connect with other parents and carers, learn 

about healthy eating habits, and find advice on raising a healthy child. 
 
· Healthy Start pre-paid card: The card can be used to buy milk or infant formula, fresh or 

frozen fruit and vegetables for low-income pregnant women and children under 4  
 
· Healthy Start vitamins: In Islington, ALL pregnant women, women trying to conceive, and 

new mums with a child under 1 can receive FREE vitamins. Children aged 3 and under 
can also receive free vitamins for their development. You do not have to be eligible for the 
Healthy Start Card to receive your free vitamins. The vitamin tablets for women contain 
folic acid and vitamins C and D. The drops for children contain         
vitamins A, C and D. You can pick up vitamins at all 16 children's    
centres.  



 

 

Incredible Years parenting course 

14 week course for parents/carers of       
children aged 3 - 6 years. 

Would you like to share and learn new parenting skills? 
Do you want to be a more confident and happier parent/

carer? 
Would you like to learn more about how you can support 

your child’s development? 

Increase your confidence in parenting your children 
and learn new skills in a relaxed and friendly group. 

When:  

Thursdays 9:30am – 12:00pm 
10 October 2024 – 30 January 2024 

Where:  

King Square Community Centre 
King Square Estate EC1V 8DY 

Crèche available for those attending the group. 
Crèche Settling date: 3 October 2024 

 
To register your interest:  

brightstartsouth@islington.gov.uk 

Recycle and raise funds for 
Pakeman!  

Our school ECO Club is very excited to 
announce it's latest project!  

Do you have old clothes, shoes, bags 
and fashion accessories that you no 
longer use?  

Do you want to help the environment 
that we are growing up in?  

Then follow these 2 easy steps: 

1. Fill any bag, box or suitcase with 
your unwanted items 

2. Bring your items to the school hall on 
Tuesday 15th October 

 
The bags will then be collected and 
Pakeman PTA will be paid based on the 
weight of donations. Everyone benefits!  

Watch out for the leaflet in 
your child's bookbag which 
will specify what items are  
acceptable. 


